
 

Information Bulletins are designed to provide our agents with information we think will help in 

managing their business or just being better title professionals, but which does not rise to the 

level of being an underwriting mandate and are not within the scope of the agency agreement.  

 

 

 
 
To: All New York Issuing Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company 
From: WFG Underwriting Department    
Date: January 27, 2020  
Bulletin No.: NY 2020-03 
Subject:   Cybersecurity Filing Requirement- Changes to the Deadline   

The Department of Financial Services (DFS) has extended the deadline for filing a Certification of 
Compliance with the Cybersecurity Regulations from February 15th of each year until April 15th of each 
year.  Attached please find information about 2020-DFS Cybersecurity Filing Requirements, highlighting 
the changes for 2020. 
 
Certification of Compliance must be filed on the DFS website by April 15th, 2020. 
 
Click HERE for information about 2020 – DFS Filing Requirements  
 

 

 

 

https://wfgcloud.com/secureStore/index.php/s/hQn8tyIa5adgm93/download

